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DATE: October 19, 2021 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
 

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Eric Dunn, City Attorney 
 

SUBJECT: Potential Vaccine Ordinance Discussion Item   

 
 

RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council discuss a potential Ordinance prohibiting Hesperia  
businesses from requiring proof of a COVID-19 vaccine from patrons to enter their 
establishments. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
During the October 5, 2021 City Council meeting it was requested that staff bring back an item 
for discussion regarding the introduction of an Ordinance prohibiting Hesperia businesses from 
requiring patrons to show proof of a COVID-19 vaccination to enter. 
 
ISSUES/ANALYSIS 
 
Item is up for discussion. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
There is no fiscal impact attached to this discussion.  
 
ALTERNATIVE(S) 
 
1. Provide alternate direction to staff. 

 
ATTACHMENT(S) 
 
None 


